
 

 

Date: 1/28/2019  

Notice:  On January 22, 2019, information regarding telemetered megawatt flow of one PECO 
transmission line was inadvertently shared via email with two marketing function employees. PECO is 
posting this notice in lieu of the information itself because the information is critical energy 
infrastructure information (CEII). 


